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Brethren,            April 2, 2020 
  Greetings in the lovely name of our wonderful Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ. We hope and 

pray you all are doing well, and remaining faithful in the service of our glorious Lord and King. 
 
  We know that all of you are currently being affected by the corona pandemic the world is facing 

at this time and please know that our family is praying those of you that we have had the joy of meeting and 
getting to know so far on deputation. We are praying that this will pass quickly and allow us all to get back 
to some sense of “normal.”  

  Like so many others, we have had some things change in our schedule due to the virus. We 
had a few meetings cancel or reschedule in the last few weeks as many churches are adjusting their services. 
My wife and I were also scheduled to go to Papua New Guinea in April for about three weeks, but of course 
that has been cancelled now as well. The airlines have refunded us all the funds that we had previously paid 
for the tickets so we are excited to be able to use these monies to have a head start on the tickets we will 
need for our permanent move to Papua New Guinea. But none of these things move us, as we are still excited 
to be moving forward towards the date when we can leave for the mission field. We trust that the Lord will 
continue to provide our every need as well as the needs of all the missionaries and churches being affected 
by these strange times.  

 
  In spite of all the uncertainty in recent days, we are actually happy to report that we have 

received news of 3 new supporters in the month of March. This new support means we have 63% of our 
needed support committed!! We praise the Lord for His continued provision!! Please continue to pray 
that we will see our support level increase in the coming days in order to allow us to depart 
for the mission field by December of this year.  

 
  This last month, we were contacted by a church that had allowed us to present our ministry 

over a year ago. They informed us that they were unable to find a new pastor and eventually had to close 
their doors. They told us, that upon closing, they had decided to send us the remainder of their funds to help 
us with our Setup fund. While we were saddened to hear of the closing of a church, we also rejoice to see the 
Lord continue to provide the funds necessary to establish our family in Papua New Guinea. We are excited 
to report that we now have 50% of our setup fund set aside!!  

 
  Since we were originally scheduled to be in Papua New Guinea this month, we did not schedule 

many meetings in April, but since we are now going to be in the states, we plan to use this time to catch up 
on some needed study, schoolwork and other necessary business. We have been blessed to line up a few 
wonderful places to stay this month, and are looking forward to seeing how the Lord will bless in the days 
to come.  

 For I am persuaded, that neither death, nor life, nor angels, nor principalities, nor powers, nor 
things present, nor things to come, Nor height, nor depth, nor any other creature, shall be able to 
separate us from the love of God, which is in Christ Jesus our Lord.  

         Romans 8:38,39 
 

To God Be the Glory,  
        Kenneth Seremak and Family 
 

 
 

 

 

CONTACT INFO: 
(843) 441-7789 

2227 Plantation Dr 
Beaufort, SC, 29902 

kennethseremak@gmail.com 

HOME CHURCH: 
Calvary Baptist Church 
256 Old Savannah Hwy 

Beaufort, SC 29906 
(843) 525-6426 

SEND SUPPORT TO: 
Word for the World 

P.O. Box 849 
Rossville, GA 30741 

(706) 866-8826 


